
Feedback Requested 
In the past, NACEP required us to survey our principals, 

teachers and guidance counselors every three years. While 

that requirement has gone away, we still want your feedback!  

We are asking our stakeholders to take this brief, 6-minute 

survey. Your feedback is anonymous and will be used to help 

us identify ways to improve our program.  We look forward to 

your suggestions! 

Fall 2018 

In this issue: 
Take Our Survey 

New Partnerships 

Welcome! 

 NACEP 

Reaccreditation Update 

 Friendly Reminders 

 Thank you! 

 

A Newsletter for High School Partners about Ridgewater College’s College in the Schools Program 

NACEP Reaccreditation Update 

Ridgewater College is currently preparing its documentation for 

reaccreditation with NACEP. One of the benefits of having a smaller 

program is our strong, collaborative team of mentors and high 

school teachers. The evidence submitted so far has been of 

excellent quality. Please note that if any additional evidence is 

needed, we’ll reach out to you directly.   

Our full application is due in June 2019, with the final decision 

announced in May 2020. 

Friendly Reminders 

 NACEP requires us to advise students and their 

families of various policies and information. Our 

preferred method is through the mail and we rely on 

a list from your high school with parent names/

addresses. We’ve found that getting lists 6 weeks 

before the class starts is ideal. They can be 

emailed directly to Kelley at: kelley.mccluremork@ridgewater.edu 

 In addition to mailing information, we’ve also started making school visits during 

the first week of class to advise students on how to be successful in a college level 

course, available resources, etc. These visits have been well received! Kelley will 

be in contact with you to schedule spring visits. 

For more information about College in the Schools at Ridgewater College, please contact  

Kelley McClure-Mork at 320-222-5210 or email at kelley.mccluremork@ridgewater.edu 

We’d Love to Work with You! 

We are always looking at ways to expand our current 
College in the Schools partnerships, or begin new ones! 
If your high school is interested in exploring Liberal Arts 
or Career & Technical courses with us through College in 
the Schools, please contact Kelley McClure-Mork at 320-
222-5210 

As 2018 comes to a close and 2019 is just a few 

weeks away, we want to say THANK YOU for your 

continued feedback and collaborating with us—

either through Perkins, College in the Schools or 

both!  We look forward to our continued 

partnership with you. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CISHS2018
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CISHS2018

